

15th October 2019

Would all children be able to have a waterproof warm coat as we still go outside if the weather is a little wet or cold? Also a pair of wellies for wet playground play / sand or grass play, Thank you.

Just a reminder bags to school will be running and the date for collection is 4th November, but anyone can bring their bags of clothes into pre-school at any time. Thank you.

Show, Talk, Explore.

Thank you to Mason for bringing in some photos from his recent holiday abroad. Mason showed all the children his pictures and Thank you for the lovely biscuits.

Thank you to Emily who brought in an autumn leaf collage that was made at home. Emily was very proud to show her picture.



he conker tree



<u>Pumpkin</u>

cleaning

Vicky and Jill took some children to explore the conker tree by the village hall. There were none to be found that day but the children explored the environment. The children have shown a lot of interest in the conkers filling tubs, counting and weighing.

Children have been doing activities such as making a hedgehog hibernating, and





Harvest service 15th October 2019

We had a lovely service and refreshments in the church room for parents and children.

It was lovely to see so many parents and grandparents too.

Half Term Break

Monday 21st October to Friday 25th October